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Seniors should be exempted from paying property taxes on their homes!  Many are 

living solely on social security and the annual tax burden is too much.  People have 

worked hard, paid their share of taxes and many finally own their homes.  After 65 

people shouldn’t have to face coming up with more money for property taxes.   


